Have your say about your practice.

We are currently recruiting additional members for our patient participation group (You must be a registered patient here at Whittington Moor Surgery)
We meet every quarter (we are currently organising the meetings via zoom); where we discuss potential new services the practice may be looking at providing, we keep you updated with any staffing changes and updates from the PCN (Primary Care Network). The patients also have the opportunity to raise points to be added to the agenda.  

Interested ??  If you would like to register your interest in becoming a member please send this via our email address:  admin.whittingtonmoor@nhs.net 
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